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Hedgehogs Blog - W/B 17.10.2022
Hi everybody,
What a super start we have had to the Autumn term! Everyone has settled lovely into our new classroom and have begun to establish good friendships with their new peers. Well done everyone! 😊
Here are some key things we have done this week: 
· Diwali (RE) – tasting Diwali treats, making Rangoli patterns, and sensory play - exploring coloured rice
· Phase 1 and 2 Phonics – exploring sounds and identifying the ‘t’ and ‘p’ sound
· Maths – Composition of 1, 2, and 3 (through Attention Autism and 1:1 activities)
· Art – Creating firework pictures using a range of tools and techniques
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Music – Dancing to traditional Diwali music
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We hope that you all have a lovely half term!
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Many thanks, 
Demi and the Hedgehogs Team (
